
DREW SHOULDICE BURSARY NOTICE

The City View United Church Drew Shouldice Bursary Board is 
pleased to announce that they are now seeking applications for 
this year’s Drew Shouldice bursary.


Outlined below, the Board notes the criteria necessary to be able 
to apply for this bursary and the requirements for your 
application to be completed.


The Drew Shouldice Bursary has been established to provide a 
living memorial of Drew for the contributions he made to the life 
and work of City View United Church. The hope is that this 
memorial will assist young people toward the fulfillment of their 
own personal goals and thus provide a continuing reflection of 
Drew’s Christian commitment.


CRITERIA 


1. The preferred candidate shall have successfully completed at 
least one year of his/her postsecondary education but have one 
or more years left to complete his/her postsecondary education; 


2. The preferred candidate must be enrolled in  graduate studies 
on a full-time basis. Full-time or part-time postgraduate  students 
may also be considered at the Board's discretion. 


3. Only one Bursary may be awarded to a candidate during

his/her studies;


4. The candidate must demonstrate that he/she has earned and/
or saved money for a portion of his/her education expenses; 


5. Preference may be given to a candidate who has been a 
member of CVUC for at least 12 consecutive months prior to 
commencing his/ her full-time postsecondary studies, or whose 
parent(s), step parent(s), grandparents, legal guardians(s), or 



official sponsor(s) have been members of CVUC for at least 12 
consecutive months prior to the candidate commencing his/her 
full-time postsecondary studies. 


The Bursary may or may not be awarded annually at the sole 
discretion of the Bursary Board. 


APPLICANT 


The applicant is requested to respond in writing to the following 
questions when submitting an application: 


1. Outline briefly the studies complete with a true copy of the 
previous year(s) marks. 


2. Outline briefly the studies to be taken the following year. 


3. Estimate the total cost of your projected year of study: tuition, 
books, travel, room and board. 


4. Outline other possible sources of funds: e.g. his/her own 
savings, family, etc. 


5. Address each point of the Criteria. 


6. Explain in a short essay (250 words) why he/she should be 
considered for the Drew Shouldice Bursary. 


UPON COMPLETION

Please email your application to cvuc@bellnet.ca. or

Mail it to:

Mary Lynne Harvey, Office Administrator, City View United 
Church 

6 Epworth Ave.,

Ottawa, ON

K2G 2L5


———————- 
January 16, 2024


